
 
Dear Parent/Carer  

Class:  6SW Miss Wight’s Class 

Congratulations!  Your child’s class has won ‘Class of the week 100% 

Attendance’ and will have their non-uniform day on Thursday 19th July. 

Please ensure that they come to school in sensible clothes suitable for a full 

day at school and footwear suitable for running around the playground. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


